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Communications 

 

Deadline to submit claims to the Fuel Tax Rebate 

Program 
 

Start Date: April 8, 2019 

End Date: May 14, 2019 

Nunavut-wide                   45 sec 

 

Although the Fuel Tax Rebate (FTR) Program was cancelled on May 14, 2018, FTR 

applicants have until May 14, 2019, to submit claims for any eligible petroleum products 

purchased or brought into Nunavut, and used before May 14, 2018. 

 

To be eligible for the rebate, the petroleum products must have been taxed under the 

Petroleum Products Tax Act. Please call 1-800-316-3324, email 

petroleumtax@gov.nu.ca or visit www.gov.nu.ca/finance/information/fuel-tax-rebate-

program for an application form. 

 

The Government of Nunavut continues to support active harvesters through the 

Department of Environment’s enhanced Harvester Support Program. Mineral 

exploration companies and community organizations are able to access the Department 

of Economic Development and Transportation’s Community Engagement Support 

Program for carrying out engagement activities considered to be in the public interest. 
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